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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 219 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 23/07/2019.  
 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
I am looking for information about assaults which took place at inpatient mental health 
facilities. Please can I have the following information: 
 
- Number of assault(s) 
- Nature of assault (verbal, physical, both) 
- Location of assault (ie name of facility, 'X ward') 
- Assault report(s) (redacted for personal confidentiality as necessary) 
 
Please could this information be separated into: 
 
- Assault(s) by patient to another patient 
- Assault(s) by patient to staff 
- Assault(s) by staff to patient 
 
Date range: every month and every year inclusive 1990 - 2019 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information that you have requested.  
This information may be available from Northamptonshire Healthcare NHS Foundation trust, 
who provide mental health services for Northamptonshire. Their website is: 
https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/  
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